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Darryl Tomlinson, PE, PMP, this month’s Program Director, spends his free time with 
his wife, Sally, and their two children, Cora and Archer. Cora is learning how to play 
tennis (while Darryl tries to regain skills after a twenty plus year hiatus) and Archer 
(4) loves playing trains with his Dad. 

October 28 Program:  Jake Van Geffen, PE, an Environmental Engineer with CDM 
Smith, will provide an update on the T.E. Maxson WWTF in his presentation “Aging 
Like a Fine-Bubble Wine: Upgrades for the T.E. Maxson Wastewater Treatment 
Facility.” PDH  

Link to this week’s Program: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86214835482?pwd=QUZmUHN1OTlrcUQ1dUM5M2tqWXNLQT09  

Meeting ID: 862 1483 5482 Password:150096 

 

 

 

 

 

This Weeks Appreciated Sponsor:  

 

History Moment: On October 28, 1965, contractors completed construction of the 
630-foot-high St. Louis Gateway Arch. Designed by Finnish-American Architect Eero 
Saarinen, the Arch celebrated the 1803 Louisiana Purchase and St. Louis’s role as a 
jumping-off point for westward expansion. 
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